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Dear Parents,                                                                                                                       September 2, 2024 
 

 

 

• The Open Day held for the parents of selected students on 31st of August was to separately 

intimate to the parents that they are required to spend qualitative time with their wards 

at home. Parents should not neglect the academic life of the children in their                     

busy schedule. Some students are engaged only in completing notes and not revising        

or reading the class lessons at home.  

Teachers can’t do much with students who habitually don’t cooperate with the academic 

instructions given by the teachers. A few students in all classes have not yet made           

any improvement in their academic life. Parents of such students are already intimated. 
  

Parents who attended the Open Day on last Saturday are updated with the academic 

stand of their ward. I request them to be strict with their child seriously for the concerns 

expressed above. There are 18 parents of classes I to X - not attended the Open Day           

in spite of the individual invitation was sent to them. It is viewed seriously. 
  

• Parents of the Primary Section are given an opportunity to listen to the Public Speaking 

Skill of their ward in the school. Accordingly, the class is divided into four batches. 

Parents must see the schedule and guide their ward for the event. 
 

• Ensure that your ward attends the school regularly unless he/she is seriously sick. 

Students who attend the school irregularly are found weak in academics. 
 

• September 05 and 06 will be a holiday for the students on account of Teachers’ Day. 

September 07 will be a holiday on account of Ganesh Chaturthi. 
 

• I appreciate the students who have authored 28 books this academic year.                         

This is to develop the writing and presentation skills of the students. The articles               

and drawings in the books are written and presented in the school itself to promote 

authenticity and originality.  Parents will be given an opportunity to look into the books 

written by our students in the school.  
 

                  

                Brother Sanil Tharayil 
                               Principal 
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